
Good morning,  

We are pleased to invite every Niagara Match Official to a Special introductory meeting on 

Monday March 13, 2017 for a presentation on Long Term Official Development (LTOD). The 

presenters will be from the OSA Match Official department. 

Meeting details: 

Monday March 13, 2017 

Registration opens at 6:30 PM – Meeting begins at 7:00 PM. 

Holiday Inn and Conference Centre 

327 Ontario Street, St. Catharines - 905-688-2324 

Meeting held in – Brock Room.  

This is an important meeting to attend for every Match Official – regardless of your age or 

current level - to learn about how LTOD was developed and how it will impact and direct your 

career as a Match Official. This meeting is your opportunity to interact and ask questions directly 

to OSA personnel about LTOD, Registration process, Game assigning, OPDL 

opportunities…etc.  

Also, we will have your 2016/2017 Laws of the Game book for handout during Registration 

before the meeting.  

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting on Monday March 13.  

Best regards, 

 

Lou Braida, Niagara DRC 

drcniagara@cogeco.net 
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